

### NEWSLETTER

WHITLEY AND EGGBOROUGH COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL LEARNING LANE, WHITLEY, GOOLE. DN14 OWE

Website address: www.whitleyandeggboroughcpschool.co.uk E-mail: admin@whitley.n-yorks.sch.uk Headteacher: Miss S Langridge 01977 661247 1st February 2019 Issue 6

**OUR Vision is for...** all members of the school community to work together to develop happy, confident and enthusiastic children who thrive in a stimulating and exciting environment—an environment where there is mutual respect so that each child develops a lifelong love of learning.

## **NSPCC Number Day!**

Earlier this week we sent an attachment about a Number Day Challenge for all children to join in with on 8th February. Please ensure photos are sent to teachers by 9am on Friday 8th to enable them to be used in class that day. We are asking for contributions of £1 for each entry to go towards NSPCC. At the end of the day there will also be a cake sale in aid of NSPCC – all contributions welcome

# Well done!

A huge well done to the Year 6 children who have worked incredibly hard this week on their mock SATs. A great effort by all!

#### **Internet Safety Week**

E-Safety week starts Monday 4th February until Friday 8th. Children will be taking part in various activities throughout the week to raise awareness. Please try and spend time at home also with your child to explain how to use the internet or online gaming safely.

#### **Morning Gate**

Please be aware that whilst we endeavour to have members of staff on the gate for 8:40 am this might not always be possible for this time. Please ensure that you are confident that your child is responsible to wait and enter school should you drop them off prior to and at this time.



If you are interested in being a member of our exciting fundraising team please pop along to the next meeting on

4th Feb, 5.30pm at school everyone is welcome and children are welcome too!



We will be celebrating World Book Day this year by inviting children to dress up as their favourite book character, and holding a share a story session from 2.45pm. Parents/carers are invited into

school for the final part of the afternoon to read a story with their child. From Monday 11th February quiz sheets will be on sale in the library at lunchtime for a £1 donation to Lucy's Pineapple Fund, our chosen charity this year. Prizes to be won!

Please find more information about Lucy's Pineapple Fund on <a href="http://lucypineapple.co.uk/">http://lucypineapple.co.uk/</a>

#### **Grit Bin**

The grit bin on Learning Lane is provided by the council and can be used by members of the public. Unfortunately school is not allowed to grit the path or road due to insurance purposes.





